

Special Event

A Michigan Alzheimer's Disease Center inclusive event for the public.

Everyone with a brain is at risk for dementia, but did you know that members of the LGTBQ+ community are 29% more likely to report problems with their memory than their cisgender, heterosexual counterparts? Join us to learn more facts about dementia in the LGBTQ+ community, and how EVERYONE, LGBTQ+ or not, can take care of our brains and bodies in order to age as well as possible.

To register

Registration is required. Please register online at michmed.org/93Kbb.

Contact Noelle Simoneaux at nksimone@umich.edu with any questions.









Presentation

Virtually on Zoom Wednesday, July 24th

3:00 - 4:30 P.M.

"Healthy Living For Your Brain and Body While LGBTQ"

This event is appropriate for those who identify as a member or ally of the LGBTQ+ community and are seeking information regarding dementia care. Both caregivers and persons living with memory loss are welcome and encouraged to attend.

Presenter



Kate Pierce, LMSW
Program Director
Alzheimer's
Association